
DIVISION OF VEGETABLE SCIENCE 
ICAR-Indian Agricultural Research Institute 

Pusa, New Delhi - 110012 

 

F.No.VS/SRF/2024-25                                  Date :08/04/2025 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

Subject : Application For the post of  01 Senior Research Fellow   

 

Reference is invited to this office advertisement No F.No.VS/SRF/2024-25 Dated 

:15.03.2025, it is informed that due to administrative reasons, the date in r/o Walk-in-

interview for the post of Senior Research Fellow Project titled : Development of Doubled 

haploids in Hot and Sweet peppers for creating and utilizing novel genetic variations has 

been changed and Now, it will be held on 29.04.2025 at 11:00 AM in the Division of 

Vegetable Science, ICAR-Indian Agricultural Research Institute, New Delhi.  

 
The candidate intending to attend the interview, if any of his/her near or distant 

 relative is an employee of the ICAR/IARI, have to inform/declare his/her name, 

 designation, nature of duties, relationship in advance at e-mail id : 

 manishamangal@rediffmail.com/manishamangal9@gmail.com by 27.04.2025.If on the 

 date of interview such declaration is furnished and found that his relative is an employee  

 of  ICAR / IARI, such candidates will not be allowed for interview.  

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     -sd- 
      (Asstt. Admn. Officer)   

 

           

Copy to: 
 

1. All Project Director/ Head(s)/In-charge(s) of Division/Unit/RS/RC/KVK 

2. In-charge, AKMU, IARI, with the request that the same may please upload on IARI 

website  

3. Notice board, Division of Vegetable Science, ICAR-IARI, NewDelhi-110012. 

 
 


